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I oppose HB3390A. I don't want more power going to the government outside the 

involvement of the people. Our current Secretary of State's office is already 

supporting individuals to craft the titles and descriptions of their petitions. We do not 

need added governance, committees, groups, etc. doing what offices are already 

doing. That's redundant. Also, the point of the petition is to involve the public. The 

Secretary of State's Office provides the individual legal counsel to submit the petition, 

they don't write it for them. How would we know if the intent of the individual is 

maintained if someone from the state is crafting the title and description? 


